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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

February 18, 2025 

 Morning Assembly 

  Meeting at the Kanawha Valley 

Church for the month of February 

Usher:   
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer:  
  
Communion Presider:   
 
Contribution Count:   
                                         
Closing Prayer:  
 
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade  
  2nd — 5th Grade  
   
Sound &  
PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed; please contact Herb  
Kinder. 
    

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Meeting at the Kanawha Valley       Entire 

Church Building  month of February 

 

Ladies’ Bible Class March 5 

Celebration of International 

Women’s Day 

 

Relationship Enrichment March 21-23 

Weekend 

Cincinnati CofC 

 

Songfest October 11-12 

Withamsville CofC 

Cincinnati, Ohio 

 
Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Cinda Rinard, former member here, now in Xenia, Ohio 

 

Tom Winnell, Nick Johnson, Vera Taylor, Linda Bailey, 

Chuck & Shirley Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, 

Charla Cline & Lanny Markland 

    Privileged to Serve Remember in Prayer 

Important Dates 

Unity Service at  
Kanawha Valley Church 

We will be meeting at the Kanawha Valley 

Church for the entire month of February.  

Worship Service starts at 10:30 am.  There 

will be no classes at our building on Sunday 

mornings during February but the Wednes-

day night ladies’ and men’s classes will continue to meet 

at the building.   If you have any questions, please contact 

one of our elders. 

Kanawha Valley Church 

1565 Smith Road 

Charleston, WV 25304  

(304) 410-3687  

On March 5th the ladies’ classes of the  Kanawha Valley 

Church and the Kanawha City Church of 

Christ will celebrate International Women’s 

Day.  We will gather at 6:00 pm in Room 

17 of our building for a devotional, snacks/

desserts and a jewelry swap.  Bring a 

lightly-used piece of jewelry to be traded with another 

sister.  You can sign up below as to what you would like 

to bring as a snack or dessert: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0F4AABA72CABF94-

55071299-the#/  

International Women’s Day 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0F4AABA72CABF94-55071299-the#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0F4AABA72CABF94-55071299-the#/
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The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm 

- 7:00 pm.  The men are discussing the book 

of 2 Timothy.  

All men are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Tom McNeely. 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednes-

day nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 

17.   The ladies are studying12 Daring Wom-

en of the Bible. 

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

Men’s Bible Class 

The book club’s next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, February 25, at 6:00 pm, at 

Panera Bread, South Ridge, South 

Charleston. 

The book selection for February’s discussion is The Body 

by Stephen King. If you have any questions, please con-

tact Sheila Dale.   

Ladies’ Book Club 

“Boiler Room” Prayer Team 

Sunday Adult Bible Class 

The ladies group is working on a project of 

providing a weekly sweet treat for the men 

at Union Mission who have begun their 

sober-living journey.  A dessert will be pro-

vided once a week for them.  Each lady 

participating in the project would provide food approxi-

mately every 7—8 weeks.  For more information or to 

join, please see Grace Wagner. 

Ladies Serving the Lord 

During a sermon, Rich Bartoili mentioned 

that the famous English preacher C. H. 

Spurgeon (1834-1892) had written that, as 

he wanted to have all the help he could 

during his preaching, he had some of his 

followers meeting in the boiler room of the building so 

they could pray for him all the while he was preaching. 

Rich said that he would like to follow Spurgeon’s example 

and have members of the church meet and pray for him 

as he preaches.  If you would like to join this “Boiler 

Room” Prayer Team, please contact Rich at (304) 410-

3687 or email him at: 

kanawhavalleychurch@gmail.com   

Join us for an exciting weekend of Biblical 

teaching, worship and fellowship focused on 

strengthening relationships for all life-

stages!   

 

Guest speakers, Vince & Robin Hawkins will teach Conflict 

Resolution (Friday) and Marriage Dynamics (Saturday & 

Sunday).  

 

Saturday night will be a worship and talent night with guest 

performers Chase & Sarah McIntosh!  

 

For more information and registration go to https://

cincinnatichurchofchrist.churchcenter.com/registrations/

events/2737775  

March 21-23 
Relationship Workshop 

There will be no adult Sunday class for the month of 

February as we will be meeting at the Kanawha Val-

ley Church. 

If you have any questions, please contact Tom or Chris. 

mailto:kanawhavalleychurch@gmail.com
https://cincinnatichurchofchrist.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2737775
https://cincinnatichurchofchrist.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2737775
https://cincinnatichurchofchrist.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2737775

